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Objectives/aims 
Work-related mental health conditions (MHCs) are increasing, with significant economic and social costs. In Australia, general practitioners (GPs) are the first point of care for most injured workers, however they report challenges with diagnosing and managing work-related MHCs in practice. Objective: We developed a draft clinical guideline to assist GPs in the diagnosis and management of patients with work-related MHCs.

Methods
A draft clinical guideline was developed according to the Australian National Health and Medical Research Council standards. Clinical questions were determined by engaging with end-users to identify clinical dilemmas faced by GPs. Systematic reviews were conducted to answer each question with the results informing recommendations. Recommendations were rated using Grading of Recommendations Assessment, Development and Evaluation (GRADE) criteria. Where high quality evidence was absent, consensus statements were developed. A draft guideline was disseminated for public consultation in 2018 and subsequently revised in accordance with feedback received. 

Main findings
A draft clinical guideline has been developed to address the following ten topics: 1) diagnosing a MHC 2) determining work-relatedness 3) communicating with patients; 4) diagnosing comorbidities; 5) managing the MHC; 6) signs of non-improvement; 7) managing non-improvement; 8) managing comorbidities; 9) communicating with a workplace and 10) determining work capacity. The guideline is intended for use by GPs to optimise their diagnosis and management of patients with work-related MHCs. NHMRC and Royal Australian College of General Practitioners endorsement is expected towards the end of 2018 ready for national dissemination and implementation in 2019.
	



